AR

PHONE 2-6900 316 BUTTERFIELD ROAD YAKIMA, WASHINGTON

DEAR S1ks
IHIO IS 70 THANK YOU FOR YOUR IHTERSST SHOWH

il THE RECEPTION OF OUR SIGHAL FROM K U T Is

WE ARE HAPPY TO VERIFY YOUR RECEPTION OF QUR
SIGNAL BASED UPON YOUR ADEQUATE ACCOUNTIRG OF CUR
PROGRAN FREQUSKHCT TH0T OF DECLMBER 20, 1954,

‘E. Jde ELINK



